
 

 

 

November 30, 2018 

 

Secretary of the Commission 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

Attn: Data Center 

P.O. Box 360 

Jefferson City, MO 65102 

 

RE: Request for Approval of Interim/Emergency Rates 

 

Dear Secretary: 

 

In accordance with the revenue increase request letter submitted in MO PSC Cases No. WR-

2019-0158 and SR-2019-0157, I am hereby submitting two revised rate tariff sheets to 

implement interim/emergency monthly rates for S. K. & M. Water and Sewer Company.   

Additionally, I am requesting that the subject revised tariff sheets be approved on less than 

30-days' notice to be effective for service rendered on and after December 10, 2018.  Thank you 

for your attention to this important matter. Please contact me at your convenience if you need 

additional information regarding this request. You can reach me by electronic mail at 

skmwaterandsewer@gmail.com or by telephone at 573-571-1034. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Susan Hall 

Vice President/Owner 


